Andrea Gyger

From: Patricia Daugherty
Sent: Tuesday, October 08, 2013 11:59 AM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Rule changes

Secretary Gessler,

Please do not make or allow any rule changes that lessen the party’s roll in elections.

We need canvas boards, with equal and fair party representation to be the checks and balances
In our elections.

Please halt any rule changes that would put a risk our open and fair election process.

Patricia A. Daugherty
Cheyenne County Republican Chairman





